
Dear Students,

We are pleased to provide our final update following the shelter in place that was implemented late last 
month. Effective Monday, the bracelets you were provided through onboarding will no longer be required 
for entry into UNE facilities and classes. We are grateful to all of you for your cooperation and patience 
throughout the shelter in place, and glad that with removing these bracelets we can bring this effort to a 
conclusion.

As finals quickly approach, please remember you have many resources at your disposal here at UNE. 
Whether the services provided by SASC, Counseling Services, your professional advisers, or so many 
more, we want you to finish your semester as strongly as possible, as we all wait with great anticipation 
for the warmer days ahead. We are almost there, Nor’easters!

Sincerely, 

Jennifer DeBurro 
Vice President of Student Affairs and Dean of Students

Paul Berkner, D.O., FAAP
Medical Director, Student Health Services
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